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Hello,

As an Oregon constituent and voter, I urge you to vote no on House Bill 2795. Do not allow
hunting of cougars with dogs. I am against hunting cougars at all. I actually live on wilderness
land and I have a cougar who hunts deer on my property. I protect that animal at all cost.
Cougars are quickly becoming an endangered species and should not be hunted in any area at
any time. Human encroachment is the problem.

Thank you.

Louise Lopes
29675 S. Beavercreek Rd 
Mulino, OR  97042-9732
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